
Subject: Re: Closing SVN access on Wednesday 11 February 2009
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Tue, 17 Feb 2009 14:55:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Lia and Ola,

In general I do not think that duplicating code/classes is really a good idea. Why not creating a
common base class from which both detector specific classes inherit from?

This solves the problem of having 98% of the code the same and a 2% specific part for STT
and DCH.

Cheers,

Tobias
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